
Trails End Club General Meeting 11-14-2022

The Trails End Club General Meeting was called to order at 8:36 by President, Ron Stark.  Board members 
present were Candy Spiker, Sherry Rogers, Joyce Galbraith, and Mark Sobania.  There were 79 club members in 
attendance.  Ginger Dougherty led the prayer and Forest Zemlicka led the Pledge of Allegiance.  One newcomer 
to the park introduced themselves.  Candy Spiker read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were moved 
to be accepted, seconded and approved.  Mark Sobania gave the treasurers report.  The club has a balance of 
$14,949.99.  It was moved to be approved, seconded and approved.

Guests from Serenity Massage brought donuts today and announced their services offerings for this season.  
Sign-ups are in the Card Hall and services will take place in the library.

Ron Stark gave the President’s Report as follows:

Four board members will be elected in February.  A nominations committee will be appointed in January, but be 
thinking if this is a service to the club you might be interested in.

Volunteers are needed for many activities in the park.  Please consider how you might be able to serve.

There was no old business.

There was no new business.

Patricia was given the floor for her report and to answer questions:

A new Landscaping company has been hired and they are busy today trimming up plantings.

The Spa should be fixed today and they have received the part needed.

An Assistant Activity Director has been hired.  This person will work part time in the office and part time with the
Activity Director.  They are still trying to recruit the new Activity Person.  Patricia is filling in in the meantime.

A question was asked about pot holes.  Patricia has requested street resurfacing and a couple of streets have 
been approved.  She did not give a timeline for this to happen.

A question about walkers being able to get out and back through the gate.  She is working on getting a key pad 
inside the gate by the exit side.

Some equipment in the fitness room was removed last season.  When will it be replaced?  Patricia said she has 
requested this in the 2023 budget.

What is the status of the large cabinets in the main hall.  Patricia indicated one will go to her office and the other
to Mercedes.

When will the Thanksgiving turkeys be passed out.  Next Monday after the meeting.

Karen Macking reported that there were cards for Roger Mommer and Chris Zilmer to be signed.

There is a Thursday meal being planned for December 1.  Most likely a Lasagna Dinner.  Sign up sheets will go up
after the Thanksgiving meal to keep confusion to a minimum.

Those interested in helping decorate the hall for Thanksgiving are asked to stay after the meeting.

The Ticket Draw took in $40.  There were 6 draws for the lucky winners.

Peggy Hulteen led the singing of God Bless America.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15.


